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To the Honourable Members of the Legislative Assembly: 
 
 
I have the pleasure to present the fourth report of the Standing Committee on House Services. The 
committee is authorized by the Assembly to examine such matters as it deems advisable with respect to the 
rules, procedures, practices, and powers of the Legislative Assembly, its operation and organization, and 
the facilities and service provided to the Assembly, its committees, and members. 
 
This report recommends that the ordinary times of sittings be followed during the Easter week period from 
April 6, 2021 to April 8, 2021. 
 
Respectfully submitted on behalf of the committee, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Honourable Randy Weekes, Chair 
Speaker of the Legislative Assembly 
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Ordinary Times of Sittings During Easter Week Period 
 
The government of Saskatchewan has requested that the legislature be recalled on April 6, 2021. 
Accordingly, on February 1, 2021 the Standing Committee on House Services considered and adopted the 
following motion in regard to the ordinary time of sittings during the Easter week period. The committee 
recommends: 
 

That rule 6(1), ordinary time of sittings, shall apply during the Easter week period from April 6, 
2021 to April 8, 2021. 

 
 
 


